
Brant Road and Springcliffe Patient Participation Group Committee Meeting


1330 hrs 9 March 2023


Attendees


Alice H	 	 	 -	 Chair 

Colin F		 	 	 -	 Secretary

Karen S	 	 	 -	 Practice Member

Michael H	 	 	 -	 Committee Member

Helen K	 	 	 -	 Committee Member

Sheila P	 	 	 -	 Committee Member


1.	 Welcome


The Chair welcomed everyone to the meeting and welcomed Dr Hurst to the meeting.


2.	 Apologies


	 Apologies were received from Helen S.


3.	 Dr Hurst


	 Dr Hurst briefed on the retirement of Dr Perry and that she was taking over as lead. She was 
of the view that as she has been with the practice for many years it may be that CQC will not 
need to inspect the practice but we wait to see. The PPG wished Dr Perry all the best in her 
retirement. Dr Hurst stated that Dr Francis had now begun giving steroid injections and we 
would be receiving our first GP trainee in the next few months, a Dr Holly Kingsworth which 
the PPG welcomed and invited Dr Holly to a future meeting to gain a view from her 
perspective. 


4.	 Minutes of Last Meeting


	 The minutes of the last meeting were agreed. 


5.	 Theft


	 Karen S advised that a purse had been stolen from a bag in one of the treatment rooms. Staff 
were being advised to be aware and tighten security of personal possessions. 


6.	 Survey


	 The secretary talked through the proposed survey and agreed to make the necessary changes 
and forward it to Karen S for issue.




6.	 Extended Access Clinics


	 The surgery also holds extended access clinics in the morning and evening for bloods, smears 
etc. Karen S to provide more details for publishing on the PPG FaceBook page. Action 
Karen S


10.	 Any Other Business


	 There being no other business the meeting was closed.


14.	 Next Meeting


	 The date and time for the next meeting was discussed. The next PPG meeting will take place 
at Brant Road Surgery on 18 May 2023 at 1:30pm



